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I'm writing to oppose changes to the current rule.  I spend a lot of time along the 

Willamette in the area and I worry that the area is already louder and more polluted 

than it should be.  We need to consider better ways to manage and protect a scarce 

resource and to limit climate change.  Allowing loud, fast boats would negatively 

impact the character of the river in the area. 

 

Thank you for your time. 


